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Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to politely but firmly express my deep concern over this proposed law. While
 seeking to understand the difficulties and problems that some problem pregnancies can
 cause women, there is within us all an innate concern for the safety of any unborn child,
 regardless of the circumstances of its origin.

So I urge all those who will be considering such a move to take into account both the short
 and long term effects of abortion, especially to the innocent life that such an action will
 take.

E. Farmer.
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